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6th May 2022 
 
 
Dear Grange Year 2 Parents and Carers 
 
Re:  KS1 SATs Tests 
 
In this month of May, we are conducting the statutory KS1 SATs tests required by the 
Government. 
These are externally set tests that we need to conduct with security so that the results 
of the children give an accurate assessment picture. 
 
We strive to not let the children suffer stress because of these tests and we actively 
minimise the pressure by focussing on the children understanding that their effort is the 
most important thing.  They just need to always try their best. 
 
We will be administering the tests mainly in the weeks commencing 16th and 23rd May, 
which are the last two weeks of May in school. 
 
Please do let the office know as soon as possible if there might be any reason for 
absence as we need to ensure that all children take these tests. 
 
For any questions, please speak with the teachers or Ms. Edwards, the Phase Leader 
of Year 2. 
 
We look forward to success for all our children. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
 
 

 
Mr Kerbel 
Headteacher 
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